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Subject: From Blue Mountain Television - Public Notices
From: Dan Thesman <manager@bluemttv.com>

Date: 7/17/2008 3:02 AM

To: Donna Schenk <donnaschenk@wwub.com>

Donna,

Attached is a PDF of the public notice I had made mention of yesterday.
This notice needs to run two times a week for two weeks.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.
appreciate you letting me know where in the paper this will run and when.

Thanks again,

Dan Thesman

Station Manager

Blue Mountain Television
P.0. Box 205

College Place, WA 99324
(509) 529-9149 Tel

(509) 529-0661 Fax
manager@bluemttv.com
www.bluemttv.com

- Attachments:

FCC Public Notices_Channels22and36.pdf

9.0 KB

1/28/2013 3:04 PM



On June 18, 2008, Blue Mountain Broadcasting Association's K36EW, Channel 36, College
Place, WA, filed an application with the Federal Communications Commission, FCC Form
301-CA, as a minor modification to allow the licensed facility to move the station eastward 1 km
and for a flash cut to digital transmission.

K36EW's maximum effective radiated power (ERP) is 0.226 kW and transmitter output power is
0.02 kW. .

A copy of this application is available for public inspection during our regular business hours at
715 SE 12th Street, College Place, WA 99324. Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts
relating to the station's application for moving and for digital flash cut should file comments and
petitions with the FCC prior to Commission action on this application.

On July 11, 2008, Blue Mountain Broadcasting Association's K22BI, Channel 22, Walla Walla,
WA, filed an application to the Federal Communications Commission, FCC Form 301-CA, for
digital displacement from channel 22 to channel 21 and for a flash cut to digital transmission.

This is a minor modification of an existing licensed facility to change to channel 21 to avoid
interference from a co-channel 22 station in Spokane, WA.

The new maximum effective radiated power (ERP) will be 1.36 kW and transmitter output power
will be 0.25 kW.

A copy of this application is available for public inspection during our regular business hours at
715 SE 12th Street, College Place, WA 99324. Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts
relating to the station's application for digital displacement and digital flash cut should file
comments and petitions with the FCC prior to Commission action on this application.



